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Virginia Electric and Power Company. 
J\TTN: Mr. W. L. Stewart, Vice President, 

Nuclear Operations 
P. 0. Box 26666 
Richmond, VA 23261 

Gentlemen: 

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-280/87-12 AND 50-281/87-12 

offtc10_/ 

In the subject report, an incorrect statement was transmitted concerning one of 
the inspection findings, Inspector Follow-up Item 50-280, 281/87-12-03. The 
discussion should have indicated that action was taken to update the old 
procedures at the time of the inspection, and continued maintenance of the 
documents would be reviewed during future inspections. Enclosed is a corrected 
page. Please insert the new page in your copy of NRC Inspection Report 
Nos. 50-280, 281/87-12. 

We regret any inconvenience these corrections may have caused you. 

Enclosure: 
Corrected Page 7 to NRC Inspection 

Report Nos. 50-280, 281/87-12 

cc. w/encl: 
L.--o-: L. Benson, Station Manager 
Jr. E. Clark, Manager - Nuclear 

Programs and Licensing 

bc;c w/encl: 
LNRC Resident Inspector 
Document Control Desk 
Commonwealth of Virginia 
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Sincerely, 

Douglas M. Collins, Chief 
Emergency Preparedness and 

Radiological Protection Branch 
Division of Radiation Safety · 

and Safeguards 
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